
TECHNICAL MEETING

Is infrasound from wind turbines significant?

Date: Thursday 7 March 2013

Venue: Ritchie Theatre, UNSW, Kensington (see G19 on campus map attached)

Time: 6:30 pm

Speaker: Matthew Stead, Director, Resonate Acoustics

There has been much debate about the level of infrasound from wind turbines. Are they able
to create dangerous levels of infrasound, or sound too low for humans to hear, that can be
harmful to people who live near wind turbines?

A recent report commissioned by the SA Environment Protection Authority (EPA) and jointly
authored by Resonate Acoustics, ‘Infrasound levels near windfarms and in other
environments’ found that the level of infrasound from wind turbines is insignificant and no
different to any other source of noise. It also found that the worst contributors to household
infrasound are air-conditioners, traffic and noise generated by people.

Matthew Stead is the Director and founder of Resonate Acoustics. Matthew has been
working in acoustics for over 20 years and staff in his firm have been working in the area of
wind turbine noise for the last 8 years. He has extensive experience in the acoustic design,
engineering and assessment. Matthew will present the findings of the report on behalf of the
authors.

AAS members are welcome to attend.

Refreshments will be provided.

RSVP FOR CATERING PURPOSES BY

Friday 1st March 2013 to Tracy Gowen by email tgowen@renzotonin.con.au




